ADDENDUM NO. 3

DATE: February 4, 2020

TO: All Proposers

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 3 — Mowing Services for Lakeshore Park
PROPOSALS DUE: February 12, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to a question by a potential proposer regarding the
above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Is a certified wage scale required for the Lakeshore Mowing Bid?

Response; No.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3



